ACE August News Letter

Academic and Creative Enrichment Program
Where student solve problems together!
A Word from Mr. K:
Dear Parents and family members,

Welcome to ACE, our Richmond County Gifted and Talented Program. The purpose of this newsletter is to establish better communication between our classroom and home. Currently, students received feedback twice a year, at our December break and the end of the year. This newsletter will hopefully add some extra and productive information for parents and family members. It will contain import dates, deadlines and upcoming activities for our gifted classroom. 
Grade Level Units:

As we begin our curriculums, this is what the students will be engaged in for the first few weeks in gifted studies:
All Grades: “Growth Mindset”.  We will discuss the difference between a growth mindset and fixed mindset.  Encouraging the student to always be positive about learning and under ways to approach new material in the classroom.
1st Grade:  Class begins Aug. 15th, 2022. We are discovering ourselves through a unit entitled “Exploring Diversity Around the World” In this unit, students will experience a logical sequence of activities designed to increase their ability to recognize and accept cultural similarities and differences. Using our Passports, we will be traveling around the world.
2nd Grade: Class begins Aug. 17th, 2022.  “Poetry” is our starting unit for 2nd grade. We will be creating a poetry book of several different types of poems using figurative language and different writing styles. Find out from your student what an Acrostic or Couplet poem is and have them write on about you.
3rd Grade: Class begins Aug. 16th, 2022.  We start with “The Nervous System”.  What part of the brain controls smell or sight? What is the CNS? What does the Peripheral Nervous System control? In this unit students will study parts of a nerve cell, the brain and how the nervous system maintains and supports our body systems.

4th Grade:  Class begins Aug. 18th, 2022.  The Case of the Missing Lunchbox will be our culminating activity in our “Forensic Science” unit. Watch what you touch, they will lift your print and find you guilty of the crime.
5th Grade: Class begins Aug. 16th, 2022. It’s all about dominate and recessive genes in the 5th grade as we study “Genetics”. Students will create a genetically engineered dog, marshmallow critter, and will be building a better bird during this unit. We are just having fun finding out how things go together.   
Dates and Deadlines: 
Ace Classes begin the Week of Aug. 15th.
September 5th is a holiday (No School)
September 6th is a Power Up day (Learning from Home – Core Classes Only)

Thanks. 

Mr. Koellner (Mr. K)



Email: koellkr@richmond.k12.ga.us
